
Sally Chappell
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LD 677
Senator Carney, Rep. Kuhn and members of the Judiciary Committee,
As a person completely unfamiliar with guns, I feel compelled to educate myself on 
gun language in an attempt to reduce the number and frequency of gun injuries and 
deaths here in Maine and in the USA.  LD 677 as I understand it, would restrict the 
use of devices (bump stocks, Auto sears, Glock switches) that would turn ordinary 
guns into machine guns capable of rapid firing.  Passage of this bill would be 
immensely helpful to law enforcement.  With these devices proliferating through 3-D 
printing, this bill is critically needed here in Maine.


